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M A N U F A C T U R I N G D I V I S I O N 

March 18, 1958 PLEASE REPLY TO: 
P. O. BOX 1197 
EUNICE, NEW MEXICO 

Neville G. Penrose, Inc. 
Eunice, New Mexico 

Attn: T. H. Bright 

Gentlemen: 

In answer to jour request to connect your McAlister 
Well #1 located i n Sec. 7 - T22 - R38. 

After the necessary tests have been run on this gas 
and the expense of making the connection have been figured, 
a proposal w i l l be sent to our Division Office i n Tulsa. 
They w i l l decide i f the connection can be made. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

A. E. Rising^ 
Plant Superintendent 
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